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On 1 January 1971 at 10:30 AM, while observing birds in Hampton Park, adjacent to 
The Citadel campus, Charleston, S.C., I saw a small bird feeding in a live oak (Quercus 
virginiana). Upon examination it proved to be a female American Redstart (Setophaga 
ruticilla). I observed all field marks in good light for about 5 minutes before the bird 
flew away. That afternoon I watched the redstart for 10 minutes as it foraged with a 
flock of Ruby-crowned Kinglets (Regulus calendula). Subsequent attempts to locate the 
bird were unsuccessful. 

The normal winter range for the American Redstart does not extend further north 
than Cuba and Puerto Rico (AOU Check-list of North American Birds, 5th ed., p. 
518-519, 1957). Although there are several winter records from southern Florida 
(Audubon Field Notes, 16:324, 1962; 20:415, 1966) and Louisiana (Lowery, Louisiana 
Birds, p. 556, 1955), the Charleston bird, to the best of my knowledge, represents 
the northernmost winter record for this species. 
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